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To: NorfolkVanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Vattenfall Mitigation Document EN010079-001923-6.05
Date: 06 March 2019 10:31:40

Dear Planning Inspector,

Could you please ask Vattenfall why Necton Wood (an Ancient Woodland) has not been
specifically mentioned in their document EN010079-001923-6.05 ref 62 (page 54). This
paragraph lists a number of Ancient Woodlands where the cable route will not extend
within 15m of the wood. Will Necton Wood be afforded the same, or better, degree of
protection?

Regards,
Tony Smedley
Reg Ident No. 20012530
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